
Officers 

President    Reggie Biegler 

1st Vice Pres    James North 

2nd Vice  Pres  Terry Andrews   

Secretary   Dennis Reddecliff  

Treasurer  Jerry Reynolds 

Board of   Governors: 

Current Officers  plus: 

Ill Sir Robert Headley, PP 

Bill Butcher, Governor Emeritus 

Walter Milton 

Chris Biegler 

Derik Smith 

                 Edwin Upthegrove  12/27/2024 
   Cassie Pouiliot (Sam Rogero’ Mother)  1/14/2025 
    Larry Lee New  (Bob New’s Brother)  1/21/2025 

Secretary’s Corner 

   SHRINERS CHILDREN’S contact info: 

Shriners - UF Health Referral Line: 
(352) 273-7064 
(833) 483-7474 

 Shriners - Miami/Jackson Health    
Referral Line: 

(305) 585-2663 (BONE) 
Shriners Children’s Referral Line: 

(800) 237-5055 

Ladies of the Nobles (LON) 

NBSC HOLDING CORPORATION 
There will be an annual meeting of the NBSC Holding 
Corporation on March 11th at 6 PM.  All officers are  

expected to attend and all of NBSC is invited.                  

 
IMPORTANT   NOTE: 

We  can no longer accept checks  written to 
North Brevard Shrine Club.  Please make all 

checks payable to NORTH  BREVARD  HOLDING                 
CORPORATION.   Thank You 

FEBRUARY 
2025 

NOBLES & LADIES, 
Happy Valentines Day to all.   

•NBSC dues for 2025 are now being collected.  If you haven’t 
paid yours, please do so.  If you have paid your dues and 
have not received your dues card, you may pick it up from 
the bartender.  Thanks to all who have already paid for 2025.  
Remember, you must be current with your dues in order to 
play and win the Queen of Hearts or the Daily & Weekly 
drawings. 

•Please plan on participating in our next major event, the 
Seafood Fest, by selling tickets, attending the pre-meeting 
on February 20th and the Prep Day on March 8th; and more 
significantly, come help on the day of the Fest, March 9th.  
It’s a fun, delicious and rewarding event!  See the flyer on 
Page 2. 

•Gateway Lodge No. 384 continues to have their delicious 
Breakfasts the second Saturday of each month.  The flyer is 
on page 2.  

•Athaliah Temple No. 114, Daughters of the Nile, is  serving a 
Valentines Breakfast on February 9th.  Bring your sweet-
heart along with the entire family and enjoy a morning out.  
Refer to the flyer on the back page.  And Athaliah will     
sponsor BUNCO on the 13th at 6 PM.  Please remember to 
write all checks to NORTH BREVARD HOLDING CORPORA-
TION not North Brevard Shrine Club or NBSC. 

•See you at the NBSC meeting on the 5th. 

Dennis Reddecliff, Secretary  

Greetings NOBLES & LADIES, 
The Holidays are long over and 2025 is on its way with our 
TGIF’s and good food and fellowship.  Don’t miss out on the 
Friday gatherings!  And don’t forget our Queen of Hearts.  
She’s growing! 
Look for a special dinner by the Swamp Rats.  A Fish Fry for a 
TGIS on February 8th.  See the flyer on page 2 
Next Month on March 9th is our first big event of the year—
our annual Seafood Fest.  We hope to break our attendance 
from last year of 269, with a count of 300 or more for this year.  
We can achieve this with a little more participation from all our 
Nobles and Ladies.  This event keeps our Club running and   
allows us to support Shriners Children’s.  We are bringing in 
Todd Forschino to help with marketing and are very grateful to 
him for helping us tackle this goal.  Tickets are being printed 
and will be available soon.  So stop by the Club, have a drink or 
two, visit with friends and get your tickets.  Our next Seafood 
Fest meeting will be February 20th at 6 PM. The Bar will be 
OPEN. There will be a Food Handlers Class after this meeting, 
so please plan to be there and renew your certification so you 
can help with the Seafood Fest.  Check out the note below for 
additional class dates & times.  Remember, we do these events 
so we can help change the lives or circumstances of our      
Children and to serve our community the best way we can. 
Our next stated meeting is February 5th.  Please plan to attend. 
Please keep our servicemen and women of all branches in your 
prayers.  God Bless You! 

Reggie Biegler, President 

IN  MEMORIAM 

REMINDER: 
A New Food Handlers Certification is needed for 2025.  Kim Biegler will 
hold the first class on FEBRUARY 13th after the LON meeting around  
4:30-5PM and after the Seafood Fest Meeting on February 20th;  and on 
March 8th before the Seafood Preparations begin. You must have a food 
handlers certification in order to step foot in the kitchen and/or to serve 
food here at NBSC.  Plan to attend one of these 30 minute classes!     

Hello Ladies,  
Welcome to February! I would like to thank all of you ladies 
for my awesome LON shirt. I love it!  Blessed and Grateful!  
Also, I am looking forward to being your president for       
another year. Thank you for the vote of confidence.  Our first 
meeting is under our belts and we are roaring and ready to go 
with many opportunities to have a successful year to support 
the Shrine Hospitals and the Teenage Christmas Party Fund. 
Anything else that we manage to do is just a bonus. It takes 
the support of us all. We may be a small group but we are a 
mighty group.  One of the ways that we can support is by   
attending the events of not only NBSC but also Azan Temple. 
So, keep an eye on the calendar to see what is happening when 
and where.  And with that being said, please support the LON 
Desserts table for the TGIS on February 8th by baking   
something to sell.  Our next LON meeting is Thursday,     
February 13th at 3:00.  The BOD will meet the same day at 
2:00. Hope to see as many of you there as possible.  And then 
maybe you can stick around for the Food Handler’s Class 
and after that,  for the DON’s BUNCO.  I hear it’s a lot of 
fun.    Until then please stay safe and healthy.  

Diana Webber, LON President 



Birthday Coupon 
NBSC MEMBERS, Widows & LON MEMBERS 

If your BIRTHDAY is in  FEBRUARY 
Bring this coupon to the Hot Sands Lounge  -  For one  

FREE DRINK! 

PROCEEDS  FROM  THESE  EVENTS  BENEFIT AZAN or THE CENTRAL or  NORTH  BREVARD  SHRINE  CLUBS  AND  ARE  NOT  TAX  DEDUCTIBLE ! 

   DENOTES MEMORIAL TRIBUTE 

2025 NOOZLETTER BOOSTERS 
PLEASE ALLOW 45 DAYS FOR NAMES TO APPEAR 

AZAN   -  FEBRUARY  2025  EVENTS 

❥  FEB 6th -  AZAN STATED MTG  -  7 PM 

❥  FEB 9th  -  AZAN SUPER BOWL PARTY 

❥  TGIF’s & TGIS’s  -  See  AZAN  News  and   NOOZ  Calendar 

THOUGHTS, GRINS  &  GIGGLES !     

Lounge Lizards 
Hello to Our Shriner Family! 
Looking for a drink to quench that thirst?  
No need to scrounge, come visit your Hot 
Sands Lounge!!!!!  Ring in this new year with a cold 
beer.  Come on down and see what’s new and while 
you are here have a cold brew.  
See you in the Lounge. 
Faithfully Your Lounge Staff, Derik Smith, Louis Fields, 
Vicky Fields, Kim Biegler, Jake Fields 

As an experiment to see just how many people actually read 
this newsletter, the first four people who approach Denny or 
Natalie in person and say, “READ IT IN THE NOOZLETTER” 
will receive a top shelf drink chip. 

CENTRAL BREVARD SHRINE CLUB 
Nobles & Ladies,  We continue to meet for coffee at Brevard 
Lodge 113 every MWF 8-11. Stop by and say hello. Our next 
stated meeting will be the second Tuesday of the month at 
American Legion Post 22, @ 241 Peachtree St., Cocoa.  Social 
hour at 6 PM and meeting at 7 PM. Hope to see you there.            

Fraternally, Charlie Donnelly 

will return next month, space permitting 
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NORTH BREVARD SHRINE CLUB 
P.O. BOX 202 
TITUSVILLE FL 32781-0202 
321-268-5416 
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PERMIT # 96018 

CURRENT RESIDENT OR 

TGIF/TGIS Dinners Each Month, 6 - 7:30 PM 
As shown on the Newsletter Calendar. 

 
Various Delicious Dinners Fit for a King 

Served with Side Dishes 
 

Join Us For A Night of Fellowship & Fun! 
Public is Welcome 

Looking For That Perfect Place to Hold Your Upcoming 
Event? 

The North Brevard Shrine Club Can Seat  
150 People in the  

Banquet Hall, 
Has a Full Bar & Cooking Facilities,  

Decorations Available 
Rental Inquiries are Welcome 

Call after 3 PM,  Thursday & Friday 
321-268-5416 
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